
Information Access Team 
Shared Services Directorate 

 2 Marsham Street, London  SW1P 4DF 
Switchboard 020 7035 4848   

E-mail: Info.Access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk 
 

Steve Elibank 
request-28408-c37b7532@whatdotheyknow.com

15 March 2010 
 

Dear Mr Elibank 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 4th March, in which you ask for an internal review 
of our response to your Freedom of Information request of 5th February 2010 - 
reference 13991. 
 
We will aim to send you a full response by 16th April 2010. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

L Fisher 
Information Access Team 

 


